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Sports Day 

We had a great day of activity on Tuesday when all of the children took part in a full day of sports. 

Thankfully the weather stayed fine so that the children could take part in athletic activities during the 

morning and more traditional running races in the afternoon. 

The morning tested children’s sporting prowess in jumping, boccia, yoga, scootering and jumping. 

The afternoon was a flurry of running races as the children earned points that contributed to the 

team cup.  

All of the children performed brilliantly but there had to be a winning team and so well done to the 

Blues who took the overall trophy this year! 

All of the children enjoyed a fantastic day but I would also like to say thank you to the parents, car-

ers and families who came along to lend their support and also run in the races! 

 

 

 

 

 




